
               

 

MAY 30 – JUNE 5 

 
 

                         
 

 

CONSTRUCTION 

CONTINUES  

EXPECT ROAD 

CLOSURES AND 

DETOURS 

ALONG              

LAKE AVENUE 

 

EXPECT 

TEMPORARY 

CLOSURES TO  

PUBLIC 

BEACHES   

 
 

 
GIVE WAY TO 

CONSTRUCTION VEHICLES 
AND EQUIPMENT. 

 

SAFETY 
FIRST! 

 
 

 

CONSTRUCTION CREWS CONTINUE THEIR WORK AT 

VARIOUS POINTS THROUGHOUT THE VILLAGE.  WE 

ASK FOR YOUR CONTINUED PATIENCE AND 

COOPERATION AS CREWS CARRY OUT THEIR WORK 

IN OUR COMMUNITY.  WORK CONTINUES ON 

CULVERTS AND DRAINAGE, LAKE AVENUE, ON 

PUBLIC BEACHES AND MORE.  REMEMBER TO GIVE 

WAY TO CONTRUCTION VEHICLES AND 

EQUIPMENT.  SEAL COATING MAY TAKE PLACE THE 

WEEK OF JUNE 12TH (WEATHER DEPENDENT).                                 

Thank you. 


